[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. Tester
Thank you for agreeing to provide prices to the U.S. Department of Labor over the Internet. Please submit your March prices for the Import and Export Price Indexes preferably within one week from receipt of this message.
To logon and submit prices, go to: 
https://idcf.bls.gov/authentication/login/?uID=CS98791178 
Your account number is: CS12345678 
For any questions about providing data, how your data is used, or about the U.S. Import and Export Price Indexes in general, please visit our site for survey respondents: http://www.bls.gov/respondents/mxp/
To retrieve your password, select "Forgot Password?" from the logon page using this account number, and your password will be automatically emailed to you.
Importance of Your Participation:
"As a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey participant, you help enhance our understanding of the increasingly complex U.S. economy. The more we understand, the better we are able to fulfill our mission and promote the prosperity of American workers, consumers, and businesses. When you agree to participate in a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey, you help provide the vital statistics we use to analyze our economy and keep it strong. For that, I thank you."
-- Janet Yellen, Chairman, Federal Reserve Board of Governors

	Your Data at Work: 
	Import/Export articles

	CNBC: 
	US January import prices post largest drop since 2008

	Marketwatch: 
	U.S. import prices sink 2.8% in January on lower oil costs

	NASDAQ: 
	U.S. Import Prices Show Another Steep Drop In January

	The Wall Street Journal:
[subscription needed]
	U.S. Import Prices Fell 2.8% in January




Thank you for your participation. 
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